
 
 
November 2018 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

 
GO 4 Schools mobile app 
 
We are excited to announce that the GO 4 Schools mobile app is now available to 
enable you to view on your smartphone or tablet the following information on your 
child: 
 

Timetable 

 Summary of current lesson and the next lesson 

 More detailed information on your child’s daily timetable including timings and teachers 
 
Homework 

 New tasks set 

 Tasks due today, tomorrow and within 7 days 

 Extended pieces of homework set 

 You will be able to click on homework pieces to access detailed explanations, links and attached 
documents 

 
The GO 4 Schools App can also send to your smartphone and/or email address summary 
notifications/emails on the homework set so that you are fully informed. You can change your 
preferences in the app settings. These notifications will also appear in your message inbox in the App or in 
your online inbox on the Go4Schools website.  
 
To login to the GO 4 Schools App, your username and password are the same as the GO 4 Schools site. 
The App is a great way to keep in touch with your child’s timetable and homework. Don’t forget however, 
you can also login to the main GO 4 Schools site for more detailed information including RATE 
information, progress reports, behaviour and attendance. 
 

 
MyEd mobile app 
 
Please note that all communications from the school (that were previously sent home 
as letters) will continue to be sent through the MyEd app or by email for those without 
it. Student absence can also be reported through the MyEd app



 

 

MyEd app can be downloaded on any Android or Apple smartphone. A secure area of the app 
(‘My Students’) is only accessible to the phone of one parent/ carer who is recorded as a 
student’s first point of contact in the school database. You will receive all communications 
from the school in this secure area (ie. brief urgent messages that were previously via text and 
printed letters that were previously sent home via students). It is important that notifications 
from this app are allowed so that updates come through to you immediately. In some cases 
we will ask you to respond via the app. Absences can also be reported through the secure 
area. If you are unable to download the MyEd app for any reason, we will send brief urgent 
messages via text and letters via email. 
 
Your contact details 
 
To access the above online tools, receive information from the school, and be contacted in the 
event of an emergency, it is essential that we have your current contact details. Please ensure 
that you inform the school in writing immediately of any change of address, telephone 
number, email address or any other personal details; this can be sent to Reception or by email 
to enquiries@huxlow.northants.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Wood 
Deputy Headteacher 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


